
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District 

7400 Leake Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 

 
 
CEMVN-ODT-C                                         24 June 2025 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-63 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
CALCASIEU LOCK 

 
Mariners are advised that beginning on Monday, 07 July 2025, and 
continuing through Friday, 11 July 2025, Calcasieu Lock will be 
closed to navigation from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., each day, for a 
U.S. Government Maintenance Unit to make guidewall repairs.  
 
The Lockmaster, Michael McDonald, can be reached at (337) 477-1482.  
The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Robert 
Swayze at (504) 862-2060, Jesse Adams (504) 862-1061 and Brandon 
Keck (504) 862-2630. 
 
 
 
                            //signed// 
 
                            
                            RICHARD C. ENTWISLE 
                            Acting Chief, Technical Support Branch            
                            Operations Division 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


